
TOWN OF GRAFTON

PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Commission of the Town of Grafton, Vermont, 
will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 13, 2017, 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Grafton Elementary School 
Gymnasium to discuss a 2-lot minor subdivisions located off 
Fisher Hill Road and Townshend Road.  

A copy of the Townshend Road subdivision plan can be 
downloaded at https://tinyurl.com/y9ax85dz

A copy of the Fisher Hill Road subdivision plan can be 
downloaded at https://tinyurl.com/y8hxoqkw


